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INTRACO LIMITED 
(Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 

(Company Registration No.: 196800526Z) 

 
 

PROPOSED SUBSCRIPTION OF ORDINARY SHARES IN THE CAPITAL OF  

SLIDESG PTE. LTD., A MAJOR PAYMENT INSTITUTION 

 
 

A. INTRODUCTION 

 The board of directors (the “Board” or the “Directors”) of Intraco Limited (the “Company”) refers 

to the announcements dated 5 September 2023 and 2 January 2024 (the "Proposed Subscription 

Announcement"). All capitalised terms used herein, unless otherwise defined, have the meanings 

ascribed to them in the Proposed Subscription Announcement.  

B. THE PROPOSED SUBSCRIPTION 

SSA Conditions Precedent 

Regarding the SSA Conditions Precedent for the Second Closing, the Board wishes to announce 

that the Company has been notified that SlideSG has obtained the necessary regulatory approval 

for the Company to become a 20% controller of SlideSG. 

C. DIRECTORS’ RESPONSIBILITY STATEMENT 

 
The Directors collectively and individually accept full responsibility for the accuracy of the 

information given in this announcement, and confirm after making all reasonable enquires that, to 

the best of their knowledge and belief, this announcement constitutes full and true disclosure of all 

material facts about the Proposed Subscription, and the Directors are not aware of any facts the 

omission of which would make any statement in this announcement misleading. Where information 

has been extracted from published or otherwise publicly available sources or obtained from a 

named source, the sole responsibility of the Directors has been to ensure that such information 

has been accurately and correctly extracted from these sources and/or reproduced in this 

announcement in its proper form and context. 

 

D. CAUTION IN TRADING 

 

The Company will make the necessary announcements, in compliance with the requirements of 

the Listing Rules, as and when there are material developments in respect of the Proposed 

Subscription. Shareholders are advised to read this announcement and any further announcements 

by the Company carefully and should exercise caution when trading in the shares of the Company.  

 

Shareholders ought to exercise caution when trading or dealing in their shares of the Company. 

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to read this announcement and any further 

announcements by the Company carefully, and should seek advice from their stockbrokers, bank 

managers, solicitors, accountants or other professional advisers if they have any doubts about the 

actions they should take. 
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By Order of the Board 

 

 
Josephine Toh 

Company Secretary 

 

30 August 2024 


